
 

Industry Forum: 
Southwest Region – M-63 and I-94 BL in the City of St. Joseph 

CMGC Project 

9:30am, May 22, 2024 

The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) is hosting an industry forum to discuss the 
upcoming Construction Manager / General Contractor (CMGC) procurement for the 
reconstruction and rehabilitation of the M-63 and I-94 Business Loop in the City of St. Joseph, 
Berrien County. This forum will provide an opportunity for potential bidders to learn about the 
project scope, procurement process and schedule. 

The intent of this forum is to share base information of the project for all interested participants and 
is also meant to be a platform for interactions between contractors and subcontractors. Industry 
networking will follow the forum, along with the opportunity for one-on-one meetings upon 
request by interested prime contractors. 
 
Project improvements will include pavement reconstruction of M-63 and I-94 BL (including Port 
and Ship Streets) from Central Avenue to the Blossomland Bridge and Morrison Channel Bridge, 
pavement rehabilitation of I-94 BL between the Morrison Channel Bridge and the Bicentennial 
bridge, replacement of all municipal utilities, drainage improvements (complete storm sewer 
replacement, storm water outfalls and possible stormwater detention and retention), traffic 
and safety improvements (intersection improvements, signing, pavement marking, traffic 
signals, and roadway lighting), and streetscaping improvements (sidewalk replacements and 
ramp upgrades, non-motorized upgrades, landscape plantings, benches and flower pots/bed, 
etc.). 

MDOT anticipates issuance of a Request for Qualifications in June 2024 and award of a CMGC 
contract in September 2024. 

When: 9:30am, May 22, 2024 
 
Where: Michigan Department of Transportation - Coloma Business Office 

3880 Red Arrow Highway 
Benton Harbor, MI 49022 

 
For project information, please visit the project website: 
St. Joseph M-63/I-94BL (CMGC) (michigan.gov)  

https://www.michigan.gov/mdot/business/contractors/innovativecontracting/st-joseph-m63-i94bl


As additional information becomes available, it will be posted to the above website. To RSVP 
for this event and to request a one-on-one meeting, please e-mail Miranda Spare, P.E. 
sparem@michigan.gov by May 16, 2024. If in-person attendance is infeasible, interested 
parties may attend the event remotely using Microsoft Teams. 

mailto:sparem@michigan.gov

